YOU'RE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN A RESEARCH STUDY IF YOU...

- have ever been referred to a cardiac rehabilitation program
- identify as a woman
- have access to a computer and internet
- have 20 minutes to complete a survey

If you answered YES, then we want to hear from you!

We are conducting a survey to better understand the barriers to and preferences for cardiac rehabilitation programs among self-identifying women.

Have your voice heard and help us create more inclusive and accessible programs!

For more information or to participate contact
Olivia Moller at
156193m@acadiau.ca or
Carley O'Neill at
carley.oneill@acadiau.ca

This study has been approved by the Acadia Research Ethics Board REB # 23-05